
Julie Morris 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Charles Derrick <cderrickak@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, March 16, 2016 11:54 AM 
Rep. David Talerico 
Support for HB 216 

Rep.Talerico please note my support for HB216 AND THANK YOU FOR YOUR EFFORTS TO SEE ITS 
PASSAGE 
CHUCK DERRICK 
891 SELDOM SEEN RD 
FAIRBANKS AK 99712 



Julie Morris 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Representative Talerico, 

Morisky <guide@wildernessfi shing.com> 
Wed nesday, March 16, 2016 9:56 AM 
Rep. David Ta leri co 
HB 216- Support 

I am writing you today to indicate my full support for HB 216, a Bill that will strengthen our right to access/navigate our 
state waters in any season. 

As agencies, individuals and others have shown a desire to restrict access to our outdoor resources, it is important that 
th is bill be passed to strengthen our access rights . 

Historically, many Alaskans have used the spiderweb of flowing waters in our state for access. This was during the entire 
year, but especially in the winter. 

Access to our navigable waterways in the summer and fall seasons can be problematic, due to the lack of public boat 

launches. Th is Bill would provide addit ional protections for access to our navigable waterways year round, for all lawful 

purposes. 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide a Public Opinion Message on this House Bill. 

Sincerely, 
Reed Morisky 

·········· ·· ········ ······ ·· ··· ···· ······· ·· ····· ·· ······ ··· ...... ...... ....... ...... .... .. ....... ........ ........ .. .. .. 
Reed Morisky 
Arctic Grayling Guide Service 
WILDERNESS FISHING 
P.O. Box 83707 
Fa irbanks, AK 99708 

Cell : 907 .322 .8004 
http://wildernessfishing.com/ 
guide@wildernessfishing.com 
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Julie Morris 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mike Tinker <miketinkerak@gmail .com> 
Wednesday, March 16, 2016 9:10 AM 
Rep. David Talerico 
HB 216 

Good morning, Dave. Please include the Laundry House Gang in support of this bill. A good idea to be specific but also 
inclusive . Hearing schedule makes it a squeeze to testify as Wednesday is meeting day for and several of Sen. Sullivan's 
staff will be there . We will,if we can . I've had several discussions with John Sturgeon in the last week. Very optimistic 
that the Supreme Court will do the right thing for us. The struggle will be to get the Governor on board with kicking 
other slats out from under the federal steamroller. Have a great day. About four inches of new snow in West Ester this 
morning. 

Sent from my iPad 
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